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Dear Parents  

 

Wednesday 5th December is the official turning on of the Christmas lights at St. Helens Church on 

Laithes Lane and our KS2 children have been invited to sing. We have participated at this event for the 

last couple of years and it is always lovely to see a number of our children present. Younger children are 

also welcome to attend with their older siblings. 

 

We would like to invite your child to take part in this community event this year. The children need to 

arrive at the church for 4.00pm for the turning on of the lights and some festive singing. The children do 

not have to wear school uniform.  

 

We hope that the children of Athersley South Primary will help make this an enjoyable and memorable 

event. This however will only happen if we have sufficient children so if you send the permission slip back, 

it is essential that your child does attend.  

 

Staff from school will be attending the event and supporting with the organisation of the singing but 

school staff will not be responsible for your child. Therefore if you would like your child to attend, please 

make the necessary arrangements for them to be supervised before, during and after the singing.  

 

Slips should be returned to school by the morning of Wednesday 28th November so that we can let St. 

Helen’s know if we have sufficient numbers to attend. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Mrs Sanderson 

Headteacher 

 

 

I would like my child_______________________________ to participate in the singing at the official 

turning on of the Christmas lights at St. Helen’s Church on Laithes Lane on Wednesday 5th December. 

I understand that I am responsible for making the necessary arrangements so that my child is supervised 

before, during and after the singing.  

 

 

Signed____________________________Parent/Carer 

Slips should be returned to the class teacher who will pass them to Mrs Sanderson 

 

 


